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Robeson County 

The GeoEnvironmental Section has review the PLFI Design plans dated 1/12/2022.  

Based on the current roadway design, the GeoEnvironmetal section will not be conducting phase II 

investigations on this project. 

A Special Provision will be provided for handling any contaminated soil and or groundwater encountered 

during construction. 

 

Craig Haden 
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